
To members of the Commi.ee on Agriculture and Veterans Affairs: 
 
I am a bird-watcher and have been watching the birds of eastern ND for 45 years or more, and 
haven’t seen a bobolink or eastern bluebird for quite a while.  Bird populaJons are down.  I fully 
support the effort promoted in SB2246 to study and promote grazing and grasslands.  This is 
vital to bring back bird populaJons and also promote carbon sequestraJon.  Grasslands are a 
proven way to do this.   
 
Please Vote YES on SB2246l l 
 
James B. Buhr 
613 Chautauqua Blvd 
Valley City ND 58072 
James.b.buhr.md@gmail.com 
(701) 840-1570 


